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The year 2017 in Review for the 

Tidewater Prime Timers 
 

 

We lost some great men this year, we remember them here and in our hearts. 

 

 
 

 

Dick Blottenberger was one 
of our longest serving 
members. He passed in April 
2017. He was a long-time 
resident of Knox Towers and 
a retired elementary teacher. 
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Gathering at the Annual Picnic with lots of food and fun. 

 

 

Fred introduces a speaker at a regular meeting – Tidewater Queer History Project 
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Some of us ready to party on Saint Patrick’s day 

   

 Easter Egg Hunt in the Garden – see any Fairies? 
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Gathering before a meeting                                                 and having a smoke after a meeting. 

 

Representing the club at Norfolk’s Gay Pride celebration.
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Enjoying an afternoon at the Tides baseball game: 

 

 

Twenty years as a member of Prime Timers worldwide –  
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Entertaining our Speaker, Dr. Loren Olson, at dinner for our 20th anniversary celebration
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A trip to Richmond to see the Horses of China exhibit 

 

 

 

And thanking George for the use of his beautiful home for our outings.  

 

 

 


